
 

 

10th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 2 Guy Fawkes Workshop 

 
Our exciting topic next half term in Year 2 is called ‘Boom!’ As part of this topic we are going to 
have the Tempus Fugit Educational Theatre in school on the morning of Monday 6th 
November to perform a show about Guy Fawkes and the Gunpowder Plot. 
 
A minimum contribution of £3.50 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not 
receive sufficient contributions, the performance may have to be cancelled. Please return your 
slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount 
enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Wednesday 1st November. Alternatively, 
payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are 
entitled to the performance being funded by school. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Laura Thomas, Chelsey Daley, Helen Savage and Natalie Hickman 
Year 2 Teachers 
 

 

Year 2 Guy Fawkes Workshop 
 

 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________ Class: __________ 
 

I enclose a contribution of £3.50 for the Guy Fawkes workshop [  ] 
 

My child is eligible for Pupil Premium [  ]  
 
Signed: _______________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ___________  
 


